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2025 SFFCU Annual Membership Meeting Questions 
 
The questions below were submitted during the 2024 State Farm Federal Credit Union (SFFCU) Annual 
meeting held on March 27, 2025. 
 
We encourage all members to review the website or contact us with any questions regarding the 
benefits of SFFCU membership.  
 
Q: Is there a reason that we are unable to do CU pay deducƟons from our 3rd paychecks? 
 
Members wishing to make contribuƟons to their Credit Union accounts on the third paycheck are 
encouraged to set up a scheduled online transfer for their third paycheck or set up payroll deducƟon to 
SFFCU through Workday.  Due to decreased usage and the manual processing behind the scenes, we 
made the decision to disconƟnue third paycheck deducƟons to focus resources on more widely used 
services. 

 
 

 
 


